Visual Arts Newsletter
August-September 2024

Hello! I am Mrs. Jackson, the visual arts teacher here
at Fillmore Elementary! I am in my 8th year teaching
art, and have loved getting to know your children.

Our newsletters are a great way to see what students
accomplished the previous months. I will be releasing
one each month.

Kindergarten

September:
We learned how to draw Chip R. Munk, our school mascot! Mrs. Jackson showed us
how to use shapes we already knew how to draw to create our versions of Chip.

Giselle Cannon Wyatt Wrenlee

Bella River Emmy Hattie



September:

For our self portraits, we first learned to draw people who weren’t stick figures.
Then we add details that show a place that we think would be cool to visit. It could
be a real place or a place from a book, show or game.

McCrae Rose Braelinn

Belladonna Hyrum Nayvee

Sarah Thayne



September:

We created self portraits in art. First we learned about the steps to drawing our
face. Then we talked about personal identity and added items that make up
parts of who we are.

Koda Layla Kinden

Ava Paul Hazel

Isabell Wyatt



Third Grade

September:

We were able to create a silhouette and turn it into a self portrait. They had to
include people, places, hobbies, foods, etc,that is important to us. We then
glued them onto a paper that is a color we like.

Allison Remy Ellie

Hank Jasmine Archer W.

Paige Gilbert



August:

Using pencils, we drew half our face on a piece of paper. Then we created the
other half of our “face” with objects that make us who we are. Those might be
people, activities, hobbies, food etc. We then colored them in with colored
pencils.

Ximena Timber Saleen

Mason Meadow Draken



September:

We created a solar system picture and learned about open ended projects.
Using pencil, crayon and watercolors, we had to create an image that showed
the 8 planets, the sun and at least 5 extra details.

Benjamin Robert

Johnny Halle

Mallory Kaydence



